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From: Vrunda Pujara <vpujara@yu-associates.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 4:58 PM
To: Yazmeen Gomez
Cc: Chengyu Hang; 'Jordan Hedvat'
Subject: Corrected COC
Attachments: Corrected COC.pdf

Hello Yazmeen, 
 
For samples collected on 10.10.2024. The WB-301-Bot were to be additionally analyzed for Full TCLP, RCRA 
parameters and TOX. I have included the corrected scanned COC in the email. Kindly let me know if you have any 
additional questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Vrunda Pujara 
Senior Staff Engineer 
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